Deanery Synod Report 2024
This past year has been a year of transition for our Deanery. 
Rev Julie Hook kindly acted as area Dean and we have has 3 meetings in the past year. There is an action plan which will be more used this coming year and Rev David Penny was commissioned as new area Dean this year. There is also a new lay chair and standing Committee. As one of our Deanery synod reps it has been interesting to see what happens at each meeting and what matters are important to different people from other parishes. I'm looking forward to the year ahead. 
Ian Hart 

